
SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT

Two, $2,000 scholarships will be awarded for Winter 2023 to students 
who demonstrate financial need and identify as having a disability.

THE DEADLINE TO APPLY FOR THIS SCHOLARSHIP IS JANUARY 31, 2023
ALL CLASS STANDINGS CAN APPLY 

For more information, contact dcenter@uw.edu

The Dunlap Memorial Scholarship was established by the Dunlap family to honor 
the memory of UW student, Carl Dunlap. The Dunlap Memorial Scholarship seeks 
to support students with disabilities in achieving their education goals.
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